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AAUW Northeast Metro (MN) Branch  
Itanyan a Native American word meaning “To grow by reason” 

April 2021 issue 

Volume 43 No. 7 
 

Open the following link to review the information on future meetings and gatherings in our branch 
internet CALENDAR - https://nemetro-mn.aauw.net/calendar/  
 

In this issue: 
1. Message from Co-Administrators 
2. April Annual Meeting 
3. News from Century Foundation about scholarships 
4. 2021-2022 dues information 
--------------------------- 

Business Annual Meeting 
Our April meeting is the Annual Meeting. We will be discussing how we did  
during the past year. We need to think about next year. In order for us to continue we will need 
a volunteer for the administrative position (this is crucial) and a communication 
chair, unless we go to less communication.  Please consider volunteering for 
a position. 
 

We also need a volunteer or two to do the picking of scholarship recipients for 
our scholarships at Century College.  We still have two scholarships. (See Great News!) 
 

The May and June Gatherings will need a volunteer to organize something.   
Maybe by then the weather will be nice enough to be outside. 
 

Submitted by Christine and Joan, Co administrators 

 
(See the email attachment which is an excerpt from 2021 Policies and Procedures, Appendix A which 
gives descriptions of required job responsibilities.) 
--------------------------- 
Annual Meeting 
Tuesday, April 20, 3:00 PM on Zoom 
Moderated by Christine and Joan, Co-administrators 
Topic: A look at the past year, requirements to continue our branch for the next year. 
The Zoom meeting link will be emailed by Doris to members a few days prior to the meeting. 
--------------------------- 

Great News! 
Our branch will be offering a scholarship this year. The Century College Foundation 
Fund Statement shows that we have enough funds to offer our scholarship this year 
and next. It's so gratifying to know that we will be able to help another woman 
succeed. 
 

Submitted by Linda, Financial Officer 
--------------------------- 

Dues for 2021-2022 

$62 national ($59 is tax deductible) 
$9 state 
$20 branch 
Total $91 for all members except Life members. They pay $29. 
 

Please do not send any dues checks until notified. 
Thanks. 
 

Submitted by Linda, Financial Officer 

https://nemetro-mn.aauw.net/calendar/

